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Kia ora
As a car-less (by choice) city dweller I support any plan for future development and
growth that encourages and makes it possible for people to change their car-
dependency and live a productive, well-connected life.

Buildings, streets, roads, parks etc will be there for decades, and how well they’re
done will profoundly limit (or enable) the people who live there. “Behaviour
change” can’t do anything meaningful when the entire landscape is pushing
against it.

Ngaa mihi
Meta Beyers
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